
Minutes of Roca Planning Commission 
 

September 27, 2022 
 

 The Roca Planning Commission met on September 27, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. in the Roca Community 
Center. 
 
 The meeting was called to order by Jenni Puchalla at 6:37 p.m.  The following members were 
present:  Alyssa Bartholomew, Matt Honke, Jenni Puchalla, and Lisa Schmutte.  Doug Malone and Patrick 
Kelly were absent.   
 
 
Approval of Minutes 
 
 The minutes of the June 27, 2022 meeting were given to members via email. 
 
 A motion was made by Honke and seconded by Bartholomew to approve the minutes of the June 
27, 2022 meeting.  Motion carried by acclamation. 
 
OLD BUSINESS –  
 
 There was no old business discussed in this meeting. 
 
NEW BUSINESS – Roca Planning Commission Membership Vacancy 
 
 The Village of Roca Board will be notified of the continued membership vacancy with the Roca 
Planning Commission.  Megan Zuver resigned at the previous meeting as she was moving and would no 
longer reside in the Village of Roca. 
 

The Commission is to be made of 5 members who are residents of the Village of Roca and can 
include a maximum of 2 members that are residents of the unincorporated area around the village over 
which the village exercises zoning and subdivision control.  The current board is made of 5 members 
who are residents:  Bartholowmew, Honke, Malone, Puchalla, and Schmutte.  Kelly is a resident of the 
unincorporated area.   
  
 
NEXT MEETING 
 

The next meeting will be Tuesday, December 6, at 6:30 p.m. in the Roca Community Center 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:50 p.m.  
 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
      Lisa Schmutte 

 


